To all Lodi Unified School District Parents/Students:
All bus route information is sent to all Lodi Unified schools two (2) weeks before the start up of the modified traditional school year and revised as needed.  The Transportation Department is also looking into other methods of getting the information to parents/students.  If you have any questions regarding bus stop information, you may contact the Transportation department at (209) 331-7170 and press #2 on the menu for the Dispatch office.  Office hours are 5:00 am - 5:00 pm
Notice from the Transportation Security Administration (TSA)
December 5, 2006
WASHINGTON, D.C. - While posting school bus schedules online is certainly convenient, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) warned that doing so can pose risks of child abductions, terrorist attacks and other unwanted scenarios.
The National School Transportation Association reported in its latest newsletter that the TSA had passed along a message citing concerns on the topic.
The TSA said that online bus schedules that are accessible to anyone raise the following risks, among others:
· The enabling of an act of terrorism or school assault.  Online information could allow for multiple targets and optimal hostage situations.
· The enabling of a sexual predator to take advantage of the same situation.  Also, the information would reduce the need for predators to target victims at schools, where they are more likely to be noticed.
· The enabling of a non-custodial parent to illegally take custody of a child once they have easy access to the child's unsupervised whereabouts.
